
Senator Angus King’s 
“Your Government, Your Neighborhood” 

 

How can we help you? 
 Helping ensure that federal government agencies are responsive to Mainers' 
needs is one of Senator King’s most important responsibilities as your United 
States Senator.  Senator King’s staff is ready to listen and work on your behalf to 
help resolve issues you may have experienced with federal agencies. Acting as a 
liaison between you and the federal government, Senator King’s office can often 
help you answer questions, find resources, or resolve problems.  

 To assist you, Constituent Services Representatives are available at our 4 offices 
in Augusta, Bangor, Presque Isle and Scarborough or scheduled hours at a location 
near you! Outreach hours offer an opportunity for area residents to meet directly 
with a staff representative to discuss specific legislative issues or concerns 
regarding federal government agencies. No appointment is necessary. 
  

 

 

Hiram Town Office 
Thursday, June 6th  

1:00 p.m.  to 2:30 p.m. 

We look forward to having a chance to assist you! 
Questions? Contact us at 1-800-432-1599 

 

Upcoming Outreach 


